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Dear all, 

The children have had a super week looking at ‘Friendships’. In assembly yesterday they showed lots 

of the learning they had been doing – there were art posters, poems, designs, friendship webs, 

drawings etc all about how to stay friends and what to do if you feel you are being bullied or if you are 

bullying someone else. The children have talked really well about friendships and learnt lots of things 

that will help them through all of childhood and into adulthood. Below are photos of just a couple of the 

activities that have been on this week. 

     
So far Sports Day has been lovely. The KS2 children have done really well and showed great skills 

and sportsmanship. It was lovely to see so many grown-ups there supporting, thank you. I am looking 

forward to KS1 this afternoon. 

I hope to see you all again for the Sponsored Walk and/or Summer Fayre tomorrow. 

Meet the teachers 

Next Wednesday 12th July there is an opportunity for all parents to come in and meet their child’s next 

class teacher. The teachers will give a talk about the year ahead and there will be time to chat and ask 

questions. The times of the teacher talks are below but the class teachers will be available between 

3.45 – 5.30pm to answer any questions. The talks will last approx. 20mins. 

Yr 1/2 talk – 3.45pm 

Year 3/4 talk 4.15pm 

Year 5/6 talk – 4.45pm 

No nuts in school 

Please can I remind you of our Nut Free policy. We have children who are severely allergic to nuts and 

so we politely ask you not to send your child in with any nuts as snacks or in lunchboxes – peanuts, 

cashews etc. Thank you for your support with this. 

Plymouth  CAST governance consultation 

Plymouth CAST are consulting all stakeholders on a revised governor structure. If you would like more 

information and to respond the website is: 

http://www.plymouthcast.org.uk/web/consultation_docs/288771 

Next week: 

Saturday 8th July – Sponsored Walk followed by Summer Fayre on the school field at 1.30pm 

Monday 10th July – Girls football tournament at ECC 4-5pm 

Tuesday 11th July – St Joseph’s Got Talent! 

Wednesday 12th July – Meet the new teachers (see above) 

Thursday 13th July – Welcome session for nursery children 

Friday 14th July- End of Year Celebration Awards 2.30pm. 

Friday 14th July – Class 6 BBQ on the field in the evening. 

Best wishes and thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Taylor-Bashford 
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